
From: Justin Moises Habana

Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 1:46 PM

To: Villanti, Joe

Cc: Jakobsson, Jonathan H

Subject: Re: InSPIRE SPOT Project Inspections & Commissioning

Hello Joe and Jake

We just want to let you two know that we've completed the assembly of the table. We plan on
anchoring the table this Saturday and grouting on the 16th of october.

We're working with Greg Gustafson, a civil engineering consultant who is not affiliated with
UIUC, for advice about grouting and the type of grout to use.

If there are any contacts who might be willing to give more advice or inspect our finished work,
please feel free to let us know.

And feel free to let us know of any questions, comments and/or concerns

regards

Justin

.


